
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
REFER TO:  M960827B

September 5, 1996

MEMORANDUM TO: James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: John C. Hoyle, Secretary   /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON ANNEALING
DEMONSTRATION PROJECT, 2:00 P.M., TUESDAY, AUGUST
27, 1996, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE
WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO
PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by DOE, their contractors, and the NRC staff on the annealing
demonstration projects in the U.S., results of foreign annealing projects, the status of the
Palisades Annealing Report, and future activities in this area.  The Commission urged the staff
to resolve the remaining technical issues expeditiously and thoroughly.
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